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8 September 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Prom 
 
It is my pleasure to let you know that we have has secured a venue for the Year 11 Prom and to ask 
you to save the date. 
 
The Prom will take place at The Hilton Garden Inn, Doncaster, DN2 6BB on Friday 21 June 2024. 
Students should arrive between 6.30pm – 7.00pm and they should be collected at 11.00pm. 
 
Please note the national GCSE contingency date for examinations is Wednesday 26 June, and no 
holidays should be taken until after this date as candidates need to be available to sit any 
examinations. The contingency day is in the event of national or significant local disruption to 
examinations in the United Kingdom, being part of the awarding bodies’ standard contingency 
planning for examinations. 
 

Below is a link to a presentation that was shared with students on the first day back. As in previous 
years an invitation to the Prom is linked to student ACHIEVED points converting to Prom Merits.  
 
Students will be provided with regular updates regarding their Prom Merits and at Easter students 
will be informed whether they have earned enough Prom Merits for an invitation. The criteria for 
Prom Merits was constructed in collaboration with the student body in order to provide many 
different ways to earn merits allowing as many students as possible the opportunity to attend. For 
serious breaches of academy rules students will not be invited to the Prom as outlined in the 
presentation. 
 

Please note this is a school event and the academy have the right to withdraw the invitation at any 
point before the Prom and are not liable to any costs incurred. Withdrawal will be due to students 
not following academy expectations on behaviours and attitudes or exam conduct. 
 

Further details regarding the Prom will be provided after Easter 2024. 
 
Passport to the prom information 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr S Barlow 
Principal 
 

https://www.southaxholmeacademy.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=292

